KINGS LYNN, NORFOLK.

RECEIVED 24 MAR 2017

22ND MARCH 2017

MOVE MADE ON 24TH FEBRUARY FROM 6 DENNYS WALK, TO ABOVE ADDRESS..

Dear SIR/MADAME.

I am sorry its taken me a while to write to you. I have been sorting out to get all your box empty, which have now been picked up by one of your men on 20th march 2017.

I just wanted to thank you so much for your expert move, The men who moved me were Eube, Martin, Joe, Bradley and Michael. I cant express my thanks to these five guys they were excellent and made the stress of moving more bearable. They worked so hard and were so careful with my property. We also had such a laugh which again made it so much easier... Please if you do some sort of I don't know bonus or something, then these five guys so deserve it.. Also this move was a temporary move for myself and my daughter, Smith of Hongingham sorted you out as my removal firm.

When I have to move back I will be strongly asking for your firm to re move me. If they do have you I would very much like the same team of guys as they were so good.

Any way thank you so much

Yours Sincerely,

Teresa Frost

T.A RUST